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The QAB has considered the possible impact of EU exit on CPCF training and examination delivery for 

the May 2021 exam cycle. It has been decided that due to time restrictions, candidates will be trained 

and examined on legislation that is currently in force. However, where a candidate can clearly identify 

new legislation requirements to the examiner within their answers, this will be accepted and marked 

accordingly. 
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